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I FULLY SUPPORT SB 210! In person voting with a voter ID will bring back the 

privilege and pride to be an American voter. This will bring back integrity to our voting 

process that has been questioned by so many Oregonians, including those in state 

government positions that have admitted voter fraud in our current process. Election 

day should be a national holiday allowing everyone a chance to vote. The ballots 

should be counted and the results made available the same night. It’s the right of the 

people to know and not have to wait weeks, sometimes months for results which 

makes people question the voting integrity.  

All registered voters should reside in state and have a current Oregon residence. Out 

of state addresses should not be allowed to vote.  

I urge you to support and pass SB 210. 

 


